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KIWANIS MEETING OF July 23rd, 2018 
 
We had a total of seventeen at our meeting Monday, six guests and eleven 
members. Our members were Vince, Emmet, Dave, Dal, Ann, Anne, Bob F, 
Bob R, Ben, Joe and our newest member Kristin Kreuser. Kristin is the Key 
Club advisor at Preble. 
 
Vince had three quests, his son Charlie Zehren and grandsons Ethan and 
Ben. Our other three quests were Hannah Spargue, our speaker, plus her 
sister Emily and mother Tammy Jackel. 
 
Lunch consisted of Chicken Sandwiches, french fries and salad. Dal led the 
meeting, Emmet the prayer and Ann led us in song. We sang Take me out 
to the ball game and Grand old Flag. Ann was in the news for her firm 
hiring two new lawyers in Madison. 
 
Our only happy dollar was from Joe who received an application for 
membership from Tracy Bismonte-Duncan. Tracy is the new general 
manager of the Black and Tan. 
 
Our speaker was Hannah Spargue, past Key Club Governor for Wisconsin 
and the UP. Hannah recently returned from the Key Club International 
Convention. The convention was held in Chicago and over 1000 attended. 
Hannah spent most of her time in LT. Governor training sessions. They also 
elected a new International President and held numerous workshops. 
Hannah was a member of the DePere key-club for all four years. They have 
150 dues paying members.  
 

 



 

July 30th- Bullfrogs baseball, picnic at 6:00 and game at 7:00PM. ( THERE 
WILL NOT BE A NOON MEETING TODAY ) 
 
August 6th- Rick has arranged a speaker from ADRC. 
 
 
By: BOB Rowan 

 


